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REPORT 

Office of the Information Commissioner 

Mr SPEAKER: Honourable members, I have to report that I have received from the Information 
Commissioner Report No. 5 of 2024-25—Follow-up of report No. 1 for 2022-23: Mitigating the risks of 
privacy breach through staff education. I table the report for the information of members. 

Tabled paper: Information Commissioner Report 5: 2024-25—Follow-up of Report No. 1 for 2022-23: Mitigating the risks of 
privacy breach through staff education 612. 
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